
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Public Works – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Crane Truck     

 Date: 2024-07-23 
 

As part of the Sewer Treatment Plant upgrade, a crane truck is part of this project to help assist with maintenance of our 
lift stations. In years past, we’ve had New Lisbon over here to help us with this. The budgeted amount for a crane truck 
within the overall scope of the project is $118,445.00. After speaking with Rob Nelson on a proposed option, Rob would 
like to pursue a used crane truck that is for sale at Mauston Equipment for $85,000. This is for a 2006 Peterbilt 
Conventional 335. After looking at the truck, it appears to be in good shape with plenty of life left to it. this model has 
been proposed to the DNR, of which needs to approve of this before we can approve, and they have approved of this 
purchase pending Council’s decision. This truck will be purchased as part of the overall project funds, then will have to 
be added to our current Sewer Equipment Replacement fund for future replacement.   


